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VETERANS’ NEWS AND NOTES

According to the Department of Veterans Affairs—V-A—there are a 
hundred and thirty thousand visually impaired veterans in America—but 
they’re not simply left in the dark. All over the country, V-A has residential 
and outpatient centers where veterans can learn to lead more independent, 
pleasant and productive lives. To further enhance the quality of life for 
these people, the Blinded Veterans Association—B-V-A—works with V-A to 
keep the places up to par. The organization’s Training Coordinator, Wade 
Davis, conducts comprehensive and individualized reviews of each program. He 
meets with the staff and veterans involved to promote and expand successful 
procedures and make sure each facility has the training and equipment it 
needs. This is just one way B-V-A fulfills the mission it’s pursued since the end 
of World War Two: to promote the welfare of blinded veterans so they may 
take their rightful place in the community. B-V-A provides free services to all 
blinded veterans, members or not. To learn more, call (800) 6-6-9--7-0-7-9 or 
visit b-v-a--dot--org.


